
Submitter: Hillary Williams 

On Behalf Of: Think Wild 

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2980 

My support for HB 2980 is immense. Oregon is home to spectacular wildlife and 

being close to nature is what I personally value most. Living in Bend, I have 

witnessed tragic consequences for the influx of people moving here, mainly with 

regard to traffic and loss of habitat. Quite frankly, it has become traumatic. Several 

times I have accessed Think Wild and their amazing staff. Domestic cats are another 

major problem here. I have relied on Think Wild's assistance twice myself. It is every 

human's personal responsibility to take care of wildlife and that cannot be done 

without supporting Oregon wildlife rehabilitation centers, coexistence biologists and a 

statewide wildlife stewardship education campaign. A massive YES for this, please!    


